
From: Ruth, Amy C.
To: Bratcher, Mike, EMNRD
Cc: Savoie, Tony A.
Subject: 2RP-2217 PLU 59 Tank Battery
Date: Thursday, October 09, 2014 1:59:58 PM

Hey Mike,
 
Per our conversation this morning, we will proceed with the actions described below and submit the
 closure.
 
Again, thanks for your help!
 
Amy
 

From: Ruth, Amy C. 
Sent: Wednesday, October 08, 2014 3:45 PM
To: 'mike.bratcher@state.nm.us'
Subject: 2RP-2217 PLU 59 Tank Battery
 
Hi Mike,
 
This leak was discovered in mid-March this year.  The tanks in the earthen containment have been
 removed.  I have attached the initial C-141 and a packet with data collected at the site as of today. 
 
We have chloride impact greater than 1000 ppm beneath the former location of the tank to about
 12 to 14 feet bgs.  Beneath that, we have been able to delineate to a depth of 24 feet with an
 excavator inside the 5 foot excavation and have determined that all deeper samples consistently
 show field screens of 680 ppm and decreasing to 420 ppm.  BOPCO proposes to remove all
 impacted soils above 1000 ppm and backfill the site with topsoil and cap with caliche. 
 
Please feel free to reply by email or to call me at your convenience to discuss.  Thank you for your
 help and talk to you soon…
 
Amy
 

Amy C. Ruth
BOPCO, L.P.
EH&S Remediation Specialist
522 W. Mermod, Suite 704
Carlsbad, NM  88220
Office: (575)887-7329
Fax: (575)887-7473
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Cell: (432)661-0571
 


